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Genesee County Human Resources 

hr@co.genesee.mi.us 

Phone: 810 257-3034 Fax: 810 768-7097 

     FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK!  

 

 Spread the word! Our Human Resource Department 

works hard to get job postings out to all employees and the 

public. Please follow us on Facebook so you and your 

friends can receive notices of job openings and other 

Human Resource announcements.  http://gc4me.com/

hrhome/index.php 

TRAINING 

 
For a more detailed explanation of a particular training, or to register for a class contact: 

Amy Alexander at aalexander@co.genesee.mi.us  

Would you like some additional training to bolster your career? Do you feel like you could 

use help in a certain area? Oakland County offers some great trainings designed especially for 

county government employees.  These trainings are paid for by Genesee County with your 

Supervisors approval.  Classes for June-July, 2017 are: 

6/1/17—Managing Conflict Using Personality Type $75 

6/8/17—Making Effective Presentations $40 

6/21/17—Compassion Fatigue: The Cost of Caring $40 

6/22/17—Exploring Diversity and Individual Differences $75 

6/29/17—Redesigning Workflow: Business Process Redesign $75 

7/13/17—Valuing Generational Differences in Your Team $40 

7/25/17—Managing Conflict and Working Relationships Effectively $40 

7/27/17—Working Toward Effective Solutions: Dealing with Conflict $40 
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Christopher Lanyi—Office of the Sheriff 

Robin Prescott—Controller’s  

Kristina Baugh—Health Dept. 

Chelsea Thomas—Register of Deeds 

LeAnne Dao—Prosecutor’s Office 

Patrick Linihan—Parks & Recreation 

Tyler Renner—Building & Grounds 

Eric Whitaker– Office of the Sheriff 

Carolyn Holbeck—Friend of the Court 

Danielle Green—Friend of the Court 

Heather Wolverton—Sheriff’s Office 

Steven Hernandez—Sheriff’s Office 

Meranda Garza—Treasurer 

Courtney Ryan—Sheriff’s Office 

Joyce Porter—Controller’s Office 

Samantha Rivera—Clerk’s Office 

Matthew Irish – Sheriff’s Office 

Adam Wilson—Sheriff’s Office 

            

WELCOME TO GENESEE COUNTY!! 

 

 Job Vacancies 

 Benefits Information 

  Training  

 Employee Assistance 

Programs  

 Change of Address 

Questions? You can contact Human Resources via email at  

hr@co.genesee.mi.us for all questions regarding: 

Leaving Genesee County Employment? 

 Be sure you schedule an exit interview prior to your last day. The information you 

provide helps us make Genesee County a better place to work! 

 Contact Amy Alexander at (810) 766-6578 or aalexander@co.genesee.mi.us to set up 

a date and time.  

YOUR VISION PROVIDER IS: 

 

 

YOUR PRESCRIPTION PROVIDER IS: 

 

YOUR DENTAL PROVIDER IS: 
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